
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING/WORKSHOP 

The Clare County Board of Commissioners will hold a public workshop to discuss emergency medical 
services and the challenges facing rural Clare County.  This meeting is an attempt to collect information 
and problem solve.  The County will be focusing on productive dialogue during this meeting.  

This meeting will take place at 9:00 a.m. on February 7th, 2024 in Conference Room A in the Clare County 
Courthouse, 225 W. Main St. Harrison, MI 48625 

Kind Regards, 

Lori Phelps, County Administrator 


